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Cllr Gavin Booth 
Parson Drove and Wisbech St Mary Ward 

(received via email 07/08/12 
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
  

I wish to confirm my support for the Core Strategy amendment to remove the March North 
East Allocation from the locations for proposed development.  This addresses the concerns I 

raised in an earlier submission regarding this area.   
  

It is however disappointing that other concerns raised in my earlier submission have not been 

addressed as well at this point. 
  

Regards 
  
Cllr Gavin Booth 
Parson Drove and Wisbech St Mary Ward 

  

 


